
     The Board of Supervisors invite you to join in 
celebrating the official opening and dedication of our 
new Township Facilities. 

     During a Special Meeting in October of 2009, 
Township residents unanimously voted to construct a 
Town Hall and Maintenance Facility.  The project 
followed recommendations established by a Township 
Task Force and Township Building Committee. 

     The beautiful, yet cost-effective facility will serve 
residents long into the future.  Come tour the facilities 
and join the celebration. 

Date:   Sunday, Feb. 13, 2011 

Time:  1:00 – 4:00 PM 

Where:  Avon Township Hall & 
Maintenance Facility – 16881 
Queens Road, Avon MN 56310 

(Directions:  From I-94, drive 
north through Avon on County 
Road 9 and go approximately 2 
miles.  Queens Road is on the 
right.) 


